edl(qu
t=3 |Notice Board
Discovering
Together 20th July 2017

www.stantonschool.net

Have awonderful Summer Break

As the end of term speeds towards us, | would i
to take this opportunity to wish you all a relaxing
rejuvenating and enjoyable summer holiday.
School reopens on Monday 4th September and
look forward to seeing everyone then.

We say farewell to our Year 6 children, and good §

luck to children who are moving onto new
adventures and Thank You to staff who have beg
committed and dedicated to the education of
children at Stanton School whilst they have been
with us—we will miss you all!

As you are aware the school will be

transferring our contact management @ ParentPay

and payment system from Please note the following price increases for

HomeContact to Parent Pay during services with effect from 1st September 2017
August. Please look out for your activation letter and follow

the instructions to activate your new ParentPay account. As KS2 Sodexo school meal price £2.40p

with any new system, there may be a little confusion in the Breakfast Club price £2.60p

early days, but hopefully we can iron out any issues quickly. Craft Club price £3.75

Please ensure you check any Homecontact Ewallet balances Opportunities 4-5pm price £4.50p
and that any outstanding payments are cleared by the end of Opportunities 5-5.30pm price £3.25
this week.
Payments for services, trips will be collected via
Many thanks our new provider Parent Pay. Details of how to
activate your new account will be sent to you
during August.

a‘fs School The Pattison Cup is awarded each year to
| . a Year 5 pupil who demonstrates excellent

- #1 $ learning attitudes. This year we have
% & ( awarded The Pattison Cup to Aiesa, as an

excellent learning role model and her
support towards others across
the whole school community.
Well done Aiesha!

"Don't let go™
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Community News

Gauzebrook Group of Churches

Joel, our trainee youth worker, needs accommodation from September 2017 until the end of July 2018.
During this time he would like to live with a host family anywhere in or very close to the Gauzebrook Group.
He needs a bedroom and access to an area to study if possible. He does all his own washing and is happy
to do some chores around the house if that is helpful. He will also babysit occasionally if there are young
children in the home

He will eat with the family whenever food is prepared but is happy to cook for himself if that is easier. He
also eats out most Tuesdays when he has supervision and supper with Becky. An allowance is paid to the
host family for food of £25 per week.

During this time he will be away at South West Youth Ministries Conference in Torquay for 6 weeks and will
have 5 weeks holiday which he will take at home in Portishead. If you would like more information, please
contact Becky Fisher. Many thanks




